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[bookmark: _GoBack]To our dearest Family and Friends!

AN INVITATION!

Gary and Patricia are celebrating their Golden Anniversary on 
Sunday, August 7, 2016.

You are cordially invited to attend the grand Messianic Jewish Celebration of their renewing of vows, officiated by Pastor Darrell Estep, at 2:00 p.m. 

It will be held at our son Tab’s church, Congregation Beth El, 2095 SE Cedar Road, Port Orchard, WA. Hosted by our children—Tab, Jeff, Kristy, Patti and Eric.

After the Ceremony and Celebration of Dance and Music, there will be dinner. Sliced Turkey, salads, dinner rolls, dessert (Cake!), condiments and beverage will be provided. If you wish to contribute to the dinner, bring your favorite side dish—Please, with NO Pork products or Shellfish. Thank you!

Please, no gifts. Your presence will be a gift and blessing for us.

If you can gratefully R.S.V.P., contact us by phone: Wireless land—509-775-3179 and/or Cell—360-333-2050, by email: ormsdorm@hotmail.com or by mail: 
62 Heron Loop, Republic, WA 99166.

We are excited and are looking forward to your joining us and being in touch. It will be a grand, blessed time of fellowship & celebration of half a Century together! WOW!

Your Family & Friends,

Gary & Patricia


